Lauri Feindell

From: HBE <HBE®@interiorhealth.ca>

Sent: November 16, 2022 8:24 AM

To: Shannon Duong

Subject: RE: Temporary Use Permit Referral - RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Morning Shannon,

The IH Healthy Community Development Team has received the above captioned referral from your agency. Typically
we provide comments regarding potential health impacts of a proposal. More information about our program can be
found at Healthy Built Environment.

An initial review has been completed and no health impacts associated with this proposal have been identified. As such,
our interests are unaffected by this proposal.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us back or call 1-855-744-6328 (Ext. 4).
Cheers,

May Lee Guan, CPHI(C)
Environmental Health Officer
Interior Health Authority

From: Shannon Duong <sduong@rdos.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 2:50 PM

To: HBE <HBE@interiorhealth.ca>; Referrals <Referrals@fortisbc.com>; sd67@sd67.bc.ca; Naramata Fire Chief
<NaramataFC@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Temporary Use Permit Referral - RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP

CAUTION! This email originated from outside of Interior Health. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender, their email address, and know the content is safe. If you suspect this is a phishing or fraudulent email please forward it to
spam@interiorhealth.ca.

Re: RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP

Application Webpage: https://www.rdos.bc.ca/development-services/planning/current-applications-
decisions/electoral-area-e/e2022-030-tup/

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is seeking input from agencies whose interests may be affected
by a Temporary Use Permit (TUP) application.

Please find attached a referral for a TUP and a link above to the draft permit and related documents. Please review this
information and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Lauri Feindell

From: ~ Naramata Fire Chief

Sent: November 19, 2022 10:21 AM

To: Shannon Duong

Subject: RE: Temporary Use Permit Referral - RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP
Follow Up Flag: FollowUp

Flag Status: Completed

Hi Shannon,

This proposal doesn’t affect our service.
Thanks ©

Dennis Smith, Fire Chief

Naramata Fire

Ph:250-496-5319 Cell:250-462-5023
naramatafc@rdos.bc.ca

From: Shannon Duong
Sent: November 15, 2022 1:50 PM

To: HBE <HBE@interiorhealth.ca>; Referrals <Referrals@fortisbc.com>; sd67 @sd67.bc.ca; Naramata Fire Chief
<NaramataFC@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Temporary Use Permit Referral - RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP
Re: RDOS File No. E2022.030-TUP

Application Webpage: https://www.rdos.bc.ca/development-services/planning/current-applications-
decisions/electoral-area-e/e2022-030-tup/

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is seeking input from agencies whose interests may be affected
by a Temporary Use Permit (TUP) application.

Please find attached a referral for a TUP and a link above to the draft permit and related documents. Please review this
information and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Once reviewed, if you have any comments/concerns, please forward them to planning@rdos.bc.ca by December 15,
2022.

Regards,

Shannon Duong, MRM . Planner II
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen
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